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REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 
 
MEETING DATE:  8 September 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Van Winkle Law Firm request for refund of deed excise tax 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): Request letter; copies of deeds; waiver of notice 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
Attorney Michael M. Thompson has requested, on behalf of The Van Winkle Law Firm, the 
refund of the sum of Three Thousand Three Hundred Fifty Dollars ($3,350.00) in real property 
conveyance excise tax (“deed stamps”). The instrument in question was recorded twice (second 
time in error) due to a problem with the electronic recording system.  The instrument can be 
found at Henderson County Book 3545, Page 397, et al., and also at Buncombe County Book 
5937, Page 394.  These details have been verified by Lee King, Register of Deeds. 
 
Pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. §105-228.37, a request for refund of overpayment of real property 
conveyance excise tax must be made within six months of the date of payment. The payment was 
made on or about August 18, 2020.  A letter to the Board of Commissioners requesting refund is 
attached, as is an email waiving further notice of your determination in this matter.  
 
If the Board determines that a refund is in order, the refund will be of the amount of the excise tax 
paid. 
 
County staff will be present and prepared if requested to give further information on this matter.   
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
Approval of the refund. 
 
If the Board is so inclined, the following motion is suggested: 
 
I move that the Board grant the refund requested insofar as it 
conforms to the requirements of N.C. Gen. Stat. §105-228.37(b). 

















































From: Michael M. Thompson
To: Russ Burrell
Cc: Lee W. King
Subject: RE: Refund request, 101 Somerset Village Lane
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 2:11:47 PM

Yes I consent to the September 8 date and waive any further notice.
 
Michael M. Thompson
Attorney
 
The Van Winkle Law Firm
422 S. Main St
Hendersonville, NC 28792
828-697-6196
828-693-3999 (fax)
mthompson@vwlawfirm.com
 
From: Russ Burrell <rburrell@hendersoncountync.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 12:40 PM
To: Michael M. Thompson <mthompson@vwlawfirm.com>
Cc: Lee W. King <LKing@Hendersoncountync.gov>
Subject: RE: Refund request, 101 Somerset Village Lane
 
With your permission, I will put this on the Board’s September 8 agenda.  Could you email me your
consent to such a date? 
 
If past practice is any indicator, you will not need to appear on that date.  But you are entitled to
notice, and I would interpret an email consenting to the date as a waiver of any further notice.
 
Thanks!
Russ
Charles Russell Burrell
  
County Attorney
 

   Office of the County Attorney
          Henderson County
 
1 Historic Courthouse Square, Suite 5
Hendersonville, North Carolina  28792
Telephone (828) 697-4719
Facsimile (828) 697-4536
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